Saint Paul Regional
Water Services  sauary 14,2014 STAFF REPORT

SUBJECT

Pertaining to settlement of a claim by Michael R. Butchko regarding a loss at 1299 Reaney Avenue in Saint
Paul.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

Staff and the Office of Risk Management are recommending that $7,793.00 be paid to Michael R.
Butchko as final settlement of a claim for damages resulting from a June 20, 2012 water service pipe
installation by SPRWS.

See attached Summary and resolution.

RECOMMENDATION

Approval is recommended.




